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The Byzantine 
Community
Sue Boyd (emerita)
Gudrun Buehl  and Michael Sohn
Deb Brown
Örgü Dalgiç and Vasileios Marinis
Susannah and Michael Italiano
Scott and Carol Johnson
Joel and Colette Kalvesmaki
Margaret Mullett and Michael McGann
John (emeritus) and Carla Nesbitt
Irfan and Mary Shahid
Jonathan Shea
Alice-Mary (emerita) and Bill Talbot
Jack  and Jeannette Tannous 
Natalia Teteriatnikov (emerita)
Günder Varinlioğlu
Stephen Zwirn

Fellows
Simone Beta, Universita degli Studi di 

Siena (Fall)
Kateryna Kovalchuk, Katholieke 

Universiteit Leuven
Johannes Pahlitzsch, University of 

Mainz, Germany (Fall)
Kostis Smyrlis, New York University
Michele Trizio, Universita degli Studi di 

Bari Aldo Moro

Junior Fellows
Daniel Galadza, Pontifico Istituto 

Orientale
Divna Manolova, Central European 

University
Nebojsa Stankovic, Princeton 

University
Nikos Tsivikis, University of Crete
Jeffrey Wickes, University of Notre 

Dame

Reader
Ayça Tiryaki, George and Ilse Hanfmann 

Fellow, American Research Institute 
in Turkey

Andrew Walker White

Informal Talks

7 December: Yota Batsaki
Adam Smith and the Aesthetics of the 
“Interesting”

Research reports
13 December:  Johannes Pahlitsch
Greek Orthodox Christians under Mamluk 
Rule at the Beginning of the 14th Century

Byzantinissimum
14 December:  

Follow-up to Johannes Pahlitsch’s 
report and a presentation of his newly 
founded research cooperative: Wissen-
schafts Campus Mainz: “Byzanz Zwischen 
Orient und Okzident”

News from the library

Reminder: 
The Research Library will be closed  
December 25, 26, January 1 and January 
2. The Rare Book Room will be closed 
December 23-27 and December  30- 
January 2.

News from the Museum

The Dumbarton Oaks Museum is happy 
to announce that the Main Byzantine 
Gallery is reinstalled (after the conclu-
sion of our exhibition”Cross Referenc-
es”), and a new West Wall Installation in 
the Courtyard - featuring four displays 
on Greco-Roman and Early Byzantine 
objects “Within and Beyond” - will be 
finished and open by mid December.
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